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  SDGs in Construction Economics and Organization
Göran Lindahl,Stefan Christoffer
Gottlieb,2023-07-19 This book examines how
research in construction economics and
organization contributes to the achievement of the
SDGs. Featuring selected contributions from the
11th Nordic Conference on Construction Economics
and Organisation (CREON 2022) held in Copenhagen,
Demark and Malmö, Sweden, the contributions of
this book explore the ways in which research in
construction economics and organization assists in
building resilient infrastructure, fostering green
innovations and contributes to sustainable
economic growth. Each contribution relates to one
or more individual SDG and describes how the
research contributes to the understanding of
construction management and economics.
  Intellectual Capital and Knowledge Management
Federica Ricceri,2008-03-13 It is widely held that
the successful management of knowledge resources
within industry creates value. However, how this
value is created is less clear. This book explores
the management of knowledge resources in
organisations. Several of the frameworks which
have been created around the world to manage
knowledge resources are examined and the book
contains several examples of these frameworks in
action in order to assess their relevance. The
author revolutionizes the measurement and
management of intellectual capital and knowledge
resources by establishing the important link
between organisational strategy and the
intellectual capital of an organisation. Drawing
on previously established frameworks, Ricceri
creates a framework for the Strategic Management
of Knowledge Resources. Ricceri’s thorough
analysis of the subject includes analysis and
discussion of issues such as resources dynamics
and stakeholder engagement.
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  Maintenance, Safety, Risk, Management and Life-
Cycle Performance of Bridges Nigel Powers,Dan M.
Frangopol,Riadh Al-Mahaidi,Colin
Caprani,2018-07-04 Maintenance, Safety, Risk,
Management and Life-Cycle Performance of Bridges
contains lectures and papers presented at the
Ninth International Conference on Bridge
Maintenance, Safety and Management (IABMAS 2018),
held in Melbourne, Australia, 9-13 July 2018. This
volume consists of a book of extended abstracts
and a USB card containing the full papers of 393
contributions presented at IABMAS 2018, including
the T.Y. Lin Lecture, 10 Keynote Lectures, and 382
technical papers from 40 countries. The
contributions presented at IABMAS 2018 deal with
the state of the art as well as emerging concepts
and innovative applications related to the main
aspects of bridge maintenance, safety, risk,
management and life-cycle performance. Major
topics include: new design methods, bridge codes,
heavy vehicle and load models, bridge management
systems, prediction of future traffic models,
service life prediction, residual service life,
sustainability and life-cycle assessments,
maintenance strategies, bridge diagnostics, health
monitoring, non-destructive testing, field
testing, safety and serviceability, assessment and
evaluation, damage identification, deterioration
modelling, repair and retrofitting strategies,
bridge reliability, fatigue and corrosion, extreme
loads, advanced experimental simulations, and
advanced computer simulations, among others. This
volume provides both an up-to-date overview of the
field of bridge engineering and significant
contributions to the process of more rational
decision-making on bridge maintenance, safety,
risk, management and life-cycle performance of
bridges for the purpose of enhancing the welfare
of society. The Editors hope that these
Proceedings will serve as a valuable reference to
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all concerned with bridge structure and
infrastructure systems, including students,
researchers and engineers from all areas of bridge
engineering.
  Knowledge Management for Process, Organizational
and Marketing Innovation: Tools and Methods
O'Brien, Emma,Clifford, Seamus,Southern,
Mark,2010-09-30 This book outlines different tools
and technologies that can be applied depending on
the type of innovation an organization desires,
providing concrete advice on the different types
of innovation, situations in which innovation may
be useful and the role of knowledge and different
tools and technologies to support it--Provided by
publisher.
  The Seal Hunt Nikolas Sellheim,2018-08-16 In The
Seal Hunt: Cultures, Economies and Legal Regimes,
Sellheim offers an analysis of the cultural,
economic and legal aspects circling around the
global seal hunt, with a focus on the European
Union and the World Trade Organization.
  Environmental Finance Financing Strategies for
Water and Environmental Infrastructure
OECD,2003-05-09 This book presents a method to
develop financing strategies for investment-heavy
environmental infrastructure, such as urban water
supply, wastewater collection and treatment, and
municipal solid waste.
  National Transport Models Lars Lundqvist,Lars-
Göran Mattsson,2013-11-11 National and European
transport models become increasingly important.
The broadening of national transport policy from
strategic infrastructure investments to
infrastructure management strengthens the need for
advanced and more policy sensitive tools of
analysis. The increase of interregional and
international mobility requires forecasting tools
that go beyond the urban or regional level. The
competition for national infrastructure
investments among regions and for Trans-European
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investments among nations has to be resolved by
decisions and decision support systems at the
appropriate spatial level. Environmental impacts
transcend regional and national boundaries and
transport policies affecting these environmental
impacts involve all spatial levels. This volume
presents the state of the art and prospects of a
sample of the most advanced national and European
transport models within a comparative framework.
  North American Tunneling 2002 Levent
Ozdemir,2002-01-01 This volume includes the papers
presented at the North American Tunneling 2002
Conference. The papers deal with three major
aspects of underground construction: managing
construction projects; public policy and
underground facilities; and advances in
technology.
  Managing Construction Projects Graham M.
Winch,2012-11-20 Project management is of critical
importance in construction, yetits execution poses
major challenges. In order to keep a project
ontrack, decisions often have to be made before
all the necessaryinformation is available. Drawing
on a wide range of research, Managing
ConstructionProjects proposes new ways of thinking
about project managementin construction, exploring
the skills required to manageuncertainty and
offering techniques for thinking about
thechallenges involved. The second edition takes
the informationprocessing perspective introduced
in the first edition and developsit further. In
particular, this approach deepens the
reader’sunderstanding of the dynamics in the
construction project process– from the value
proposition inherent in the project mission,to the
functioning asset that generates value for its
owners andusers. Managing Construction Projects is
a unique andindispensible contribution to the
available literature onconstruction project
management. It will be of particular benefitto
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advanced students of construction and construction
projectmanagement, as well as contractors and
quantity surveyors. Reviews of the First edition:
A massive review of the art and science of the
management ofprojects that has the great virtue of
being a good read wherever itis touched. It spills
the dirt on things that went wrong,elucidates the
history so you can understand the industry's
currentstance, draws on other countries experience
and explains the latestmanagement processes.
Throughout it is liberally sprinkled withanecdotes
and case histories which amply illustrate the dos
anddon't for practitioners wishing to deliver
projects on time toexpected quality and price. A
valuable book for students andpractitioners alike.
—John D Findlay, Director, Stent This is a
valuable source for practitioners and students.
Itcovers the A-Z of project management in a
confident contemporarymanner, and provides a
powerful and much needed conceptualperspective in
place of a purely prescriptive approach.
Theengaging presentation introduces a range of
challenges toestablished thinking about project
management, often by makingcomparisons between
practices in the UK and those of othercountries.
—Peter Lansley, Professor of Construction
Management,University of Reading A refreshing and
unique study of information management and
itsimpact upon international construction project
management.... Thebook is well presented and
written, logical and succinct and isflexible
enough to allow readers to either read from start
tofinish or to dip into selected chapters. This
book deserves to bean established text for any
construction or civil engineering under- and/or
postgraduate course. —CNBR, 25th November 2003
Generous use is made of anecdotes andc case
historiesthroughout to support the theory. the
book illustrates the mistakesmade by others, and
the means to deliver projects on time and tocost.
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—Building Services Journal, April 2004
  Meeting the Challenge of Financing Water and
Sanitation Organisation for Economic Co-Operation
and Development (OECD),Paul Kohl,S.
Medlar,2011-11-15 The investments needed to
deliver sustainable water and sanitation services,
including the funds that are needed to operate and
maintain the infrastructure, expand their coverage
and upgrade service delivery to meet current
social and environmental expectations, are huge.
Yet, most systems are underfunded with dire
consequences for water and sanitation users,
especially the poorest. Providing sustainable
drinking water supply and sanitation services
requires sound financial basis and strategic
financial planning to ensure that existing and
future financial resources are commensurate with
investment needs as well as the costs of operating
and maintaining services. Some of the key messages
of this report are: WSS generate substantial
benefits for the economy Investment needs to
generate these benefits are large in both OECD and
developing countries Tariffs are a preferred
funding source, but public budgets and ODA will
have a role to play, too Markets-based repayable
finance is needed to cover high up-front capital
investment costs Strategic financial planning and
other OECD tools can help Governments move forward
  Structural Health Monitoring Systems ,
  OECD Studies on Water Meeting the Challenge of
Financing Water and Sanitation Tools and
Approaches OECD,2011-10-14 The investments needed
to deliver sustainable water and sanitation
services are huge, yet most systems are
underfunded. This book provides practical tools
for investment and financial planning related to
water.
  Operation and Maintenance of Large
Infrastructure Projects J.S. Jensen,2018-12-19
Major Infrastructure links across water represent
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large investments. The structures and systems must
be optimised to keep costs in control.
Optimisation needs and the tendancy to more
slender and light structures imply that
engineering disciplines like Bridge Aerodynamics
and Ship Collision Analysis have an increasing
impact on the overall design of links. Also the
attention to life cycle costs implies Operation
and Maintenance must to investigated and planned
in parallel to the design and construction of the
links. The 1998 International Symposium aims at
presenting state-of-the-art and future development
within the three mentioned engineering
disciplines. Exploring the many facets of major
infrastructure projects, this symposium
concentrated on developments within
organisational, strategic and policy areas and
both traffic and o & m management. Contributors to
the papers include operators, consultants and
international, experienced owners.
  Air Pollution Modeling and its Application XXVII
Clemens Mensink,Volker Matthias,2021-11-13 This
book is intended as reference material for
students and professors interested in air
pollution modeling at the graduate level as well
as researchers and professionals involved in
developing and utilizing air pollution models.
Current developments in air pollution modeling are
explored as a series of contributions from
researchers at the forefront of their field. This
newest contribution on air pollution modeling and
its application is focused on local, urban,
regional and intercontinental modeling; emission
modeling and processing; data assimilation and air
quality forecasting; model assessment and
evaluation; aerosol transformation. Additionally,
this work also examines the relationship between
air quality and human health and the effects of
climate change on air quality. This work is a
collection of selected papers presented at the
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37th International Technical Meeting on Air
Pollution Modeling and its Application, held in
Hamburg, Germany, September 23-27, 2019.
  North American Tunneling 2018 Proceedings Alan
Howard,Brett Campbell,Derek Penrice,Matthew
Preedy,Jim Rush,2018-06-24 Your timely source for
more cost-effective and less disruptive solutions
to your underground infrastructure needs. The
North American Tunneling Conference is the premier
biennial tunneling event for North America,
bringing together the brightest, most resourceful,
and innovative minds in the tunneling industry. It
underscores the important role that the industry
plays in the development of underground spaces,
transportation and conveyance systems, and other
forms of sustainable underground infrastructure.
With every conference, the number of attendees and
breadth of topics grow. The authors—experts and
leaders in the industry—share the latest case
histories, expertise, lessons learned, and real-
world applications from around the globe. Crafted
from a collection of 126 papers presented at the
conference, this book takes you deep inside the
projects. It includes challenging design issues,
fresh approaches on performance, future projects,
and industry trends as well as ground movement and
support, structure analysis, risk and cost
management, rock tunnels, caverns and shafts, TBM
technology, and water and wastewater conveyance.
  Transactional Environmental Support System
Design: Global Solutions Papathanasiou,
Jason,2013-01-31 Designing a Transactional
Environmental Support System grew from the desire
to allow citizens to exchange knowledge on local
land and animals for the purpose of learning how
to increase their sustainability in regards to
biodiversity and livelihood. Transactional
Environmental Support System Design: Global
Solutions details the results of this project
ranging from studies done in small, local
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communities to those done in much larger national
settings. Survey results of government practices,
availability of decision support software, and
community responses to data recording are all
highlighted in this emerging research.
Additionally, the book goes on to emphasize the
increasing potential for environmental decision
support while directly addressing some of the
challenges that must be overcome.
  European and International Experiences of
Strategic Environmental Assessment Barry
Sadler,Jiří Dusík,2016-03-17 This book brings
together the latest thinking in Strategic
Environmental Assessment (SEA) and considers the
key question of whether the processes are having a
positive impact on strategic decision making, both
in Europe and worldwide. As governments move to
develop green agendas, the book explores the
challenges of working within national systems, as
well as the strengths and weaknesses of sector-
specific SEA. The importance of stakeholder
engagement is considered, as is the question of
how to turn NIMBYs into WIMBYs – that is, creating
positive reasons to encourage development and
allow local stakeholders to profit. In assessing
ways in which the practice of SEA can provide a
new agenda for the 21st Century, the chapters
explore current and emerging approaches,
procedures and methods, along with ways in which
SEA can be linked with other planning tools. The
role of research and academia is considered, and
the book looks beyond the current status of SEA to
address the question of how practitioners can
capitalise on the potential of SEA to become
integrated into high-level policy as a key element
of climate change mitigation strategies. Each
chapter is written by internationally renowned
authors and based on many years of experience in
the field. The book will be essential reading for
forward-thinking practitioners and students of
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SEA.
  OECD Studies on Water Strengthening Shardara
Multi-Purpose Water Infrastructure in Kazakhstan
OECD,2018-04-10 Focused on a specific case of the
Shardara MPWI located in Low Syr-Darya Basin,
South Kazakhstan and the Kyzyl-Orda oblasts
(provinces) of Kazakhstan, this report looks at
the choice and design of MPWI investment
strategies that ensure a high economic return on
investments and potential bankability.
  Policy and Planning for Large Infrastructure
Projects Bent Flyvbjerg,2005 Abstract: This paper
focuses on problems and their causes and cures in
policy and planning for large infrastructure
projects. First, it identifies as the main problem
in major infrastructure development pervasive
misinformation about the costs, benefits, and
risks involved. A consequence of misinformation is
massive cost overruns, benefit shortfalls, and
waste. Second, the paper explores the causes of
misinformation and finds that political-economic
explanations best account for the available
evidence: planners and promoters deliberately
misrepresent costs, benefits, and risks in order
to increase the likelihood that it is their
projects, and not the competition's, that gain
approval and funding. This results in the survival
of the unfittest, where often it is not the best
projects that are built, but the most
misrepresented ones. Finally, the paper presents
measures for reforming policy and planning for
large infrastructure projects, with a focus on
better planning methods and changed governance
structures, the latter being more important.--
World Bank web site.
  ENR ,2000
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